
       

 

 

School Events-There will be regular Wednesday and Thursday lunch meetings this month 

for anyone involved in school events leadership to help with decorations for the upcoming 

dance! Come to both meetings or just one of them.  

 

Citadel Cares-For those of you interested in helping with the gym equipment, there will be 

a short meeting at nutrition break on Tuesday. 

 

Candy, Candy, Candy-Attention all staff and students.  Citadel cares will be selling candy 

cups on Wednesday.  The cups are $3.50.  It is a one day only sale. 

 

Student votes- Hello citadel!  Do you know what's on October 18th?  It's the Student Vote 

election! You can cast your votes at the library, where the election is taking place.  The 

candidates are the same ones running to become Port Coquitlam's M.L.A that your 

parents will vote for. There is Mike Farnworth for the NDP, Keenan Adams for the 

Conservatives , Adam Bremner- Akins for the Greens, and Lewis Dahlby for the 

Libertarian  We vote by going to the library and entering your vote in the ballot box! Each 

class will have a specific time that their teacher will sign up for to bring you down to vote. 

There will be events all next week during Lunch and a table to learn more at Lunch in 

front of the office. 

 

Citadel Cares-Attention all Citadel Cares members who are interested in SLC.  You 

applications are due by Thursday October 18th. 

Lost and Found-Last day to check the front table for any missing items! 
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